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Dear Committee Members, 

 

This is a common sense bill. What I see from the anti-forestry folks are falsehoods 

about what the bill actually does and says. Establishing sustainable harvest levels 

and developing a model is exactly the approach needed. And can be based on 

science vs rhetoric.  Please review this bill and move it forward for oregon families 

instead of special interest groups. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Matthew Sprague 


